
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Danforth Block Ground Floor Alterations 
 

March 29, 2018 
This correspondence provides notification for planned work at Danforth Block, 66-78 Spring Street. 
 
Dates for Activity: March 30, 2018 to approximately June 30, 2018 
Work Activities: Interior alterations at each commercial bay on ground and basement levels. 
Impact to Adjacencies: 
• Work will be phased starting at south end and moving north. 

 
• Work will include interior alterations, mechanical and electrical upgrades, new plumbing fixtures and a 

fire suppression system. 
 
• Noise should be limited to general construction activity including power tools typically associated with 

residential construction. 
 

• Work hours for the project will be 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, there will be no planned 
work on weekends at this time. 

 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Scott Henderson 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413-597-3463 
sah3@williams.edu 


